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Shipper Name Date Accept/Reject Publish Shipper Comments  
npower David 

Mayne 
27/04/07 Accept Yes  We support this change  

Scottish & 
Southern 
Energy 

Cher 
Harris 

27/04/07 Reject Yes We require further clarification of the 
proposed changes before we can accept 
them.  Specifically, we seek responses to the 
following issues: 

It looks as though the proposal is saying that 
they will add a new I22 record, as the 
current CCA charge item is on the I21 record. 
There isn't an I22 record on the invoice 
backing at the moment so it would be useful 
to clarify that this is the case.  If it is, the 
addition of this new record should be classed 
as a file format structure change. 

This change in file structure will require 
changes to our validation program to 
accommodate the new record, and 
calculation for the new charge item.  We 
therefore require 6 months notice from 
approval to implement the necessary 
changes.  How soon will the new file format 
be available? 

 

Thank you for your 
comments.  It is confirmed 
that there are no file format 
changes as the I22 record 
is an existing optional 
record within the LDZ 
Capacity Invoice Supporting 
Information (*.CZS) File. 

 


